
16 November 1965 

Mr. Bob Bach 

Producer, The Mort Sahl Program 
WNEW Channel 5. 
205 East 67 Street 
New York, NY 

Dear Mr Bach, 

On Saturday night I participated in a radio panel discussion of the 
Warren Report on WOR, and Randi's office has suggested that I should contact 
you in the event that you should decide to treat the same subject on your 
November 27th broadcast. Let me say at the outset that I do not have in 
mind appearing on the program-~I am not possessed of the aesthetic attributes 
or the nervous system. However, I should like to be of help, if I could, 

_ dn the hope that the most forceful impact possible could be made on the 
complacent public mind in calling attention to the inadequacies and defects 
in the Warren Report, ; 

If you have the opportunity to hear the tape of the WOR program of 
Saturday midnight, you will find that some of the participants are very 
well-informed and articulate. Another expert on the case, and I am t. 
the liberty of mentioning his name without his knowledge, is Leo Sauvage , 
-~correspondent for Le Figare and author of the book "L'Affaire Oswald" 
which was published in France early this year. He has been a guest on 
television programs such as Open Mind and Open End and would be an excellent 
choice, if you contemplate using guests. 

I would be glad to make my own documentation available to you, if you 
think it would be useful. I have compiled a subject index to the testimony 
and documents published by the Warren Commission, which is to be issued 
early next year by Scarecrow Press, and I am working on a comparative 
analysis pointing to the discrepancies between the Warren Report and the 
actual testimony or documents on which it purports to be based. I have 
written some 250 pages thus far and would be willing to make the manuscript, 
or parts of it, available on loan as source mterial for your program, 

Also, other researchers with whom I am in touch have developed some 
extraordinary photographic material challenging the official conclusions. 
It is my impression that they would consider it premature to release their 
‘findings at this time; but if you wish, I could put you in touch with 
them and you could diseuss the prospects directly, 

Please do not hesitate to call on me if I can be of any service other than 
participation in the program, as my one interest is that of public awakening and 
recognition of the need for reinvestigation of the terrible events in Dallas. 

Yours sincerely, 

Sylvia Meagher 

302 West 12 Street, NYC 1lOO14 

Chelsea 24,293 (evenings and weekends)


